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COMMUNITY SERVICE

QUARTERLY
SAN GABRIEL NIKKEI

During the summer break, students from the San Gabriel 
Judo Dojo participated in a community service project, 
with the San Gabriel Nikkei Seniors Club, where they 
assisted with cleaning up the hall and kitchen after four 
of the senior group’s meetings (July 11, 18, 25 and 
August 1). “We are very grateful for Noriega Sensei for 
making arrangements for this group of helpful students, 
Many, many thanks to the volunteers and you are always 
welcome to come back and help us.” said Irene Hagihara 
of the Nikkei Seniors Club.
Volunteers: Toshi Irie, Sharon Wu, Jason Sakuda, Sarah 
Wu, Kyle Sakuda, Joey Kamei, and Izzy Coulter.
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MESSAGE FROM THE BOARD

Aloha! 
I hope everyone’s had a great summer.  It’s hard to believe 2019 is halfway 
behind us.  I’d like to take the opportunity to extend a huge mahalo to our 
membership for their continued support of our Community Center and the 
affiliated groups.
Born and raised in Hawaii, I was fortunate to be surrounded by a culture 
that both celebrates our individual heritage and understands that no 
matter what your background, we are all woven into a much larger, diverse 
community.  After nearly 20 years of living on the “Mainland”, it wasn’t 
until my  daughter joined San Gabriel Judo at the Community Center 
that I realized that there was a place here that shared many of the same 
values.  We have a great variety of groups here at the Community Center 
that serve the Greater San Gabriel Valley.  Whether it’s a gathering of 
worship, practicing martial arts, keeping Japanese calligraphy and flower 
arranging alive, or having our long standing seniors group have a place to 
congregate and socialize together, the center provides a venue for these 
activities to take place and grow their membership
I thank you all for the opportunity to contribute to our Board and for all 
your contributions to keeping San Gabriel Valley Japanese Community 
Center a place to serve our members and the community.
 
Mahalo,
Chris Kadohiro

UPCOMING ELECTIONS
The San Gabriel Japanese Community Center will be holding Board 
nominations on Tuesday, October 8th, 2019, at 7:30 pm.

The Board of Directors are responsible for determining  the 
mission and purposes of the center, strategic and organizational 
planning, ensuring fiduciary oversight and financial management, 
approving and monitoring the center’s programs and services, 
fundraising and resource development. Each Board Member 
is expected to know the center’s mission, policies, programs 
and needs, read and understand the organizations financial 
statements, serve as active advocates and ambassadors for the 
center, and prepare for, attend, and participate in board meetings.

The community center relies on it’s dedicated volunteers to help 
run and maintain the facility. If you are interested in volunteering 
as a board member or an elected officer, please attend the next 
few meetings. Meetings are held on the 2nd Tuesday of every 
month.

FALL 2019  |  SAN GABRIEL NIKKEI QUARTERLY

2  |  



SGJCC MEETINGS
Second TUESDAY of every month
@ 7:30PM

1 | 8 | 19		  7 | 9 | 19
2 | 12 | 19		  8 | 13 | 19
3 | 12 | 19		  9 | 10 | 19
4 | 9 | 19		  10 | 8 | 19
5 | 14 | 19		  11 | 12 | 19
6 | 11 | 19		  12 | 10 | 19

SAN GABRIEL
NIKKEI QUARTERLY
ISSUES | Deadlines

1st Quarter (Jan - Mar) | WINTER
DEADLINE     2 | 15
RELEASE      3 | 1

2nd Quarter (Apr - Jun) | SPRING
DEADLINE     5 | 15
RELEASE     6 | 1

3rd Quarter (Jul - Sept) | SUMMER
DEADLINE     8 | 15
RELEASE     9 | 1

4th Quarter (Oct - Dec) | FALL
DEADLINE     11 | 15
RELEASE DATE 12 | 1

SPECIAL | NEW YEARS EDITION
DEADLINE     12 | 15
RELEASE     1 | 1

Please send submissions to:
sgjcc5149@gmail.com

SAN GABRIEL NIKKEI QUARTERLY IS A FREE 
NEWSLETTER PUBLISHED BY THE SAN GABRIEL 
JAPANESE COMMUNITY CENTER FOR  IT’S 
MEMBERS AND CLUB AFFILIATES.

Sometime in the early 1990’s I was asked 
by the late Yoshito Fujimoto to join the 
Board of Directors of the SGJCC to better 
represent the Judo Club that I am a 
member of.  I accepted the offer believing 
I could better represent the Judo Club as 
a major part of the Community Center.  I 
later learned that being a board member 
came with many decision making 
responsibility for the affiliate groups at 
the Center and not only Judo.  At first it 
was difficult to not favor my group, but I 
believed I did my best accommodating 
the needs of other groups through the 

years I’ve been a board member. 

Our center, for the most part, operated as a family and not so much as a 
large organization. Times are changing and the friendly family methods 
are now more business like.  But, I like to believe we still function as a 
large family without so much formality.

I served on the board as a member for many years to include being the 
vice president and president several years.  Currently, I am one of the 
older members that still attend the Board meetings, but now as an Adviser 
along with Glenn Koyama, Steve Kato and Lenny Taise.  As an Adviser 
I am allowed to share my experiences and knowledge of the history of 
the Center with the members of the Board of Directors.  I believe history 
of the Center still needs to be told and understood to better service the 
affiliate groups and the community.

I’m still at the Center twice a week with the Judo Club encouraging 
members to get involved.  My goal is to continue operation at the Center 
with cultural activities as we have been since 1923.  - Ron Ito

CENTER STORY

Share your center story...
we are looking for INDIVIDUALs, who would be interested in 
sharing Their stories about the community cenTer. telling 
your story can help us learn more about our membership, 
center historical events, and how we may better serve 
our community.

If you are interested in submitting your story, please send 
your submission via email to: SGJCC5149@gmail.com.
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Left to Right: Roy Harding, Gary Richardson, Aaron 
Kunihiro, Alan Shimamoto, Glenn Koyama, Sharon 
Wu, Isabella “Izzy” Coulter, Maelynn Langarica, Jason 
Sakuda, Mike Noriega, Richie Endow, Taizo Sasaki, 
Ken Sakuda and Tomonao Matsuoka. Photo courtesy 
of Liz Tamanaha

We are excited to announce our 
four newly promoted Shodans.  We 
are so proud of all your hard work.

Isabella “Izzy” Coulter
  • Started Judo in 2007
  • 2019 Pan American Team Qualifier
  • 2019 European Cup Team Member
  • Silver Medalist, 2019 U.S. Youth Nationals
  • Silver Medalist, 2018 Junior Olympics
  • 2017 Female Athlete of the Year, California State Games
  • 2016 Pan American Team Member
  • Gold Medalist, 2016 U.S. Youth Nationals

Maelynn Langarica
  • Started Judo in 2008
  • Bronze Medalist, 2018 Junior Olympics
  • Silver Medalist, 2016 U.S. Open
  • USA Judo Regional Referee
  • 4.3 GPA

Jason Sakuda
  • Started Judo in 2012
  • 2x Bronze Medalist, 2019 Junior Olympics
  • Gold Medalist, 2019 U.S. Senior Nationals
  • Gold Medalist, 2018 Junior Olympics
  • USA Judo Regional Referee

Sharon Wu
  • Started Judo in 2008
  • 2x Silver Medalist, 2019 Junior Olympics
  • Bronze Medalist, 2019 U.S. Senior Nationals
  • 3.8 GPA

SHODAN

“One of the greatest 
honors of my life was 
to promote these 
four youngsters to 
Shodan (1st degree 
Black Belt). They 
have gone above and 
beyond all Kodokan 
requirements for 
this rank, and are 
absolutely the highest 
quality of Judoka.”

- Sensei Richie Endow

FALL 2019  |  SAN GABRIEL NIKKEI QUARTERLY

4  |  



The 2019 USA Judo National and 
International Junior Olympics took 
place on June 28 – 30, 2019 at the 
Anaheim Convention Center.  San 
Gabriel Judo Dojo took #2 in the 
country for overall team total.

Congratulations to San Gabriel 
Judokas, Coaches, Senseis and 
Parents for a job well done. This 
was the busiest Judo weekend we 
have ever experienced together as a 
team, and we executed perfectly! We 
had 57 competitors in 118 different 
divisions plus manning a score table 
for 3 long days.

Our Judokas fought with so much 
heart and spirit, leaving every bit of it 
out on the mat.  We love, respect and 
cherish them.

Thank you to our SG parent and 
sensei volunteers!  You guys were 
awesome!  A special shout out to Liz 
Tamanaha for taking the lead.  We 
couldn’t have done it without you.  

JUNIOR OLYMPICS
Our volunteers: Liz, Eric, Misty, Brent, 
Daniele, Jen, Simon, Tony, Dave, 
Darren, Li-Chen, Linda, Andy, Alexis, 
Sensei Ron, Sensei Roy, Randi, Calvin, 
Ellen, Aaron, Marcus, Peony, Stanley, 
Kong, Lisette, Alan and Mikel David.

Thank you to our veteran students 
for coming down to volunteer.  It was 
fantastic to see them giving back to 
the judo community.

Maelynn, Izzy, Leo, Lisa, Kyle, Logan, 
Jeri, Justin, and especially Toshi and 
Sarah for their phenomenal job.

Also thank you to our Referees for 
stepping up and officiating this 
monster event. Glenn Koyama and 
Tomo Matsuoka

And last but not least, thank you to 
the BEST Coaching Staff.

Aaron Kunihiro, Taizo Chad Sasaki, 
Mako Yoshitake, Mike Noriega, Alan 
Shimamoto, Garry Richardson and 
Ken Sakuda!

THE RESULTS

Gold Medalists
Madeline Tamanaha 
Remy Saito
Malia Manibog x2
Tonanxochitl Ortega x2
Jason Montejo
Nicholas Notopradono 
Ryder Yoshitake x2
Govind O’Campo x2

Silver Medalists
Aimee Notopradono x2
Sydney Moon x2
Madeline Tamanaha 
Erin Chang x2
Bryan Wang
Taylor Tan
Justin Montejo

Bronze Medalists
Sofia Manibog
Aimee Notopradono 
Avery Kadohiro
Madeline Tamanaha 
Meena Phan
Audrey Tamanaha
Tiffany Yanagi x2
Elias Lopez 
Tyler Higashi
Garrett Yanagi x2
Kingston Santamaria 
Phoenix Kim
Mikel David Uyemura 
Logan Tan
Jason Sakuda x2
Liam McNair
Govind O’Campo x2

2019 USA Judo National and International 
Junior Olympics, Anaheim, California.
Photo courtesy of Alexis Moon
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It’s been close to 20 years since an SG 
competed in this tournament, which by 
far, is the toughest junior tournament 
in the country with 30+ countries in 
attendance and strong judo in every 
age group.  This year we sent 6 strong 
judokas to this international tournament 
in Fort Lauderdale, Florida on July 26 – 31, 
2019.  Our San Gabriel Judokas probably 
experienced the toughest matches of their 
lives, but did well.

US OPEN

Gold Medalist

MALIA MANIBOG
Malia did extremely well, winning 
most of her matches within 10 
seconds. Her final match was 2.8 
seconds long. She is in great shape 
heading towards the PanAms this 
year. 

Bronze Medalists

DANIELLA MANIBOG
Giving up 4 kg to all of her 
opponents hasn’t been fun this year 
for Daniella, but she found a groove 
this weekend that won her way to the 
podium. Tough, tough matches, with 
really good, smart Judo from our little 
one.

AUDREY TAMANAHA
Audrey is quickly becoming a 
monster in Judo. Audrey has only 
been in Judo for 2 years, so it’s really 
impressive to see how efficiently she 
is developing.  She probably should 
have won the gold this weekend, but 
she got stuck in a pin for a
wazari against the gold medalist from 
Canada

TIFFANY TANI YANAGI
Tiffany had a very powerful weekend. 

Things are starting to click in this 
girl, and it is fun to watch. She went 
through her opponents with a 
vengeance.  She was up with a wazari 
lead, but made one tiny mistake that 
ended up getting her thrown for an 
ippon.  

5th Place

LOGAN TAN
After spending a few weeks in 
Germany and Czech Republic for 
some judo training, Logan had a 
pretty good showing. He fought 
Mexico, Uruguay and Puerto Rico. His 
14 minutes golden score win over 
Uruguay was awesome. 

 −

TAYLOR TAN had a good showing. 
Taylor got excellent skills, but he 
moved up to a heavier division this 
event and just had a few too many 
odds against him.  Overall, great job.

MAELYNN LANGARICA
USA Judo Coaches Certification
Maelynn upgraded her judo status by 
completing the USA Judo Coaches 
Certification.  Welcome to the San 
Gabriel Judo Coaching Staff.  We are 
very proud of you!

UPCOMING 
TOURNAMENTS

September
Nanka Fall

East Bay
Desert Classic Arizona

West Covina Novice

October
Nanka Team 

Fight for the Cure
Fresno Judo

Mojica

November
Continental Crown

Pan Ams
Palo Alto

Dallas Opem
President’s Cup

Lil’ Judokas
SFV Scrimmage

December
Hawaii States

Winter Nationals
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San Gabriel Judo and Harbor Judo 
participated in the Nisei Week Grand 
Parade on August 11, 2019.  Judokas 
from both dojos demonstrated 
judo techniques on a float along 
the parade route.  It was a lot of fun.  
Great job!

NISEI WEEK
PARADE

NIKKEI GAMES

Left: San Gabriel Judo’s Junior Referees at 2019 
Nikkei Games. Photo courtesy of Liz Tamanaha. 
Bottom: San Gabriel Judo and Harbor Judo 
at the 2019 Nisei Week Grand Parade. Photo 
courtesy of Misty Tamanaha.

On August 4, 2019, San Gabriel 
Judo hosted the 19th Annual Nikkei 
Games at The Pyramid, CSULB.  This 
was the first tournament that San 
Gabriel Judo has hosted since our 
85th Anniversary Tournament 5 years 
ago.  Great job!

Our little judokas looked great out 
there, lots of good throws and strong 
spirit.  Our Senseis are so proud of 
each of them. Keep up the great 
work.

Congrats to Jason Montejo for being 
named the recipient of the Best

Technique Award. He had some big, 
powerful ippons at this event. 

Thank you to Jesse James, Tim Yuge, 
Art Ishii and the Nikkei Games Crew 
for trusting us with your interests.  It 
was an honor getting to contribute to 
the generations.

Thank you to Sensei Sus Kono 
and Valley Judo Institute for the 
spectacular Judo demonstration in 
Opening Ceremonies. That was BIG 
league. 

Thank you to our SG parents all for 
the love and support! 

The Results

Gold Medalists
Teru Tokunaga
Constance Ho
Bosco Tang
Jason Montejo
Madeline Tamanaha x2
Meena Phan
Tyler Higashi
Stanley Wu

Silver Medalists
Sophia Wang
Nicholas Notopradono 
Landen Vien
Waverly Tamanaha
Garrett Yanagi x2
Jason Sakuda x2

Bronze Medalists
Josiah Cua
Nathaniel Garris
Clara Notopradono 
Teru Tokunaga 
Elias Lopez
Chloe Ho
JaRon Phan
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Ikebana | Flower Arranging
2nd | 4th Mondays from 7:00pm - 9:00pm
Adults $40 | 1st Child $30 | Add’l Child* $20

Kaz Kitajima
Sogetsu Ikebana
kazhanatoniwa@gmail.com
T | 626.333.3039

Shodo | Japanese Calligraphy
1st | 3rd Sundays from 1:00pm - 3:00pm
Adults $40 | 1st Child $30 | Add’l Child* $20
* From the same family

Yasoji Matsuoka
Shodo Academy of America
ptree2237@earthlink.net
T | 626.201.9242

Judo | Japanese Martial Art
Tuesday | Fridays  from 5:00pm - 9:00pm
Contact directly for member pricing

Richie Endow | Mike Noriega
San Gabriel Judo Dojo
sangabrieljudo@gmail.com
T | 818.482.4884
T | 310.545.9449

Karate | Japanese Martial Art
1st | 3rd | 5th Mondays from 6:00pm - 8:00pm
Wednesdays from 6:30pm - 8:30pm
Saturdays  from 5:00pm - 7:30pm
Contact directly for member pricing

Yoshiaki Harada
JKA Los Angeles
info@jka-los.com
T | 626.274.2579

Nikkei Seniors | Keirokai
Thursdays  from 10:00am - 1:00pm
Contact directly for member pricing

Walt Kleinedler
San Gabriel Nikkei Seniors Club
T | 626.285.0361

Where Eagles Soar | Christian Fellowship
Sundays  from 10:00am - 11:30am

Pastor Bob Lona
T | 626.574.7107
C | 626.260.3577

SOCIAL

MARTIAL ARTS

ARTS | CULTURE

OUR GROUP PROGRAMS
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DEAR NIKKEI SENIORS
CLUB MEMBERS:

Efforts have been made to see that 
each of you receive a printed copy of 
the Quarterly newsletter from the 
Japanese Community Center. 

The Quarterly newsletter is also 
distributed through email to 
everyone who is a member of the 
Community Center and who has an 
email address, and many of you have 
let us know that you are receiving 
it in your email inboxes and do not 
need the printed copy that is mailed 
to you or distributed at one of 
our meetings. We understand that 
not everyone uses a computer and 
that many of you do not have email 
addresses. We will continue mailing 
your copy to you or distributing 
copies during our meetings. If you 
are receiving the Quarterly through 
email, are happy receiving it that 
way, and do not need a printed copy, 
please let us know. We will then 
reduce the number of printed copies 
that are ordered and reduce waste.

If you are not receiving the 
Quarterly through email and 
would prefer receiving it that way, 
please let me know, and we will 
see that you are added to the email 
distribution list. In the meantime, you 
may visit sgjcc.org and access the 
most recent issue as well as other 
information about the Community 
Center. 

Sincerely,

Walt Kleinedler, Membership Chair,
Nikkei Seniors Club
waltkleinedler@hotmail.com
(626) 285-0361 

San Gabriel Nikkei Senior Club is always happy 
to welcome new members. If you would like to 
join us at Thursday meetings, please contact 
Membership person Walt Kleinedler at (626) 
285-0361 or waltkleinedler@hotmail.com. We 
can promise that you will meet new friends or 
have enjoyable Thursday morning.

Las Vegas Trip
Aug 6 Las Vegas trip - Lots of goodies & prizes. 
Never went hungry. An enjoyable & fun trip. 
Our group consists of terrific, nice peo- ple. 
Thanks to the many volunteers, everything went 
smoothly. Congratulations to the many winners 
who hit the big one. One in our group had her 
name drawn in the “Young at Heart “ drawing. 
Fantasy Land is always fun but there’s no place 
like home.
Submitted by Jack Miyagawa, trips and tours

San Gabriel Nikkei Senior Fundraiser
We would like to take this time to thank all of 
the people who were able to support our two 
fundraisers at Polly’s Pie. With your generosity, 
our club members are able to enjoy activities 
and many of the functions we currently enjoy. 
Somedays our lunches would be more than our 
members usually paid so with your support, the 
club would pay for the difference. 
Again, thank you for your generous support. 
Our next fundraiser will be October 15, 2019.
Fundraiser Chair, Steve Furogawa

SAN GABRIEL NIKKEI SENIORS

MEETING SCHEDULE

September 5 | 12 | 19 | 26

October 3 | 10 | 17 | 24 | 31

November 7 | 14 | 21
28 | Thanksgiving | No Meeting

December 5 | Last Meeting of  2019
12 | Christmas Party

19 & 26 | No Meetings
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$10 PER ISSUE | $40 PER YEAR

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO PLACE AN AD IN THE SAN GABRIEL 
NIKKEI QUARTERLY, PLEASE SUBMIT THE FOLLOWING 
INFORMATION TO: sgjcc5149@gmail.com

CONTACT PERSON | PHONE NUMBER | EMAIL ADDRESS
BUSINESS NAME | BUSINESS ADDRESS
ARTWORK (EPS, PDF, AI FILE)

PLEASE SUBMIT YOUR PAYMENTS TO:
SGJCC
C|O NIKKEI QUARTERLY 
PO BOX 651
SAN GABRIEL | CA | 91778-0651

ADVERTISING

COMMUNITY KITCHEN
SHOYU CUCUMBERS RECIPE

Camp Kizuna

Ingredients
	 3-4 Japanese or Persian cucumbers
	 1 C shoyu (soy sauce)
	 1 C vinegar
	 2 tsp sesame oil
	 2/3 C sugar
	 2 cloves garlic, minced
	 2 green onions, chopped
	 Mason Jar

Recipe Instructions
	 Cut ends off cucumber, cut in half
	 lengthwise, then into half circles
	 about 1/2-inch thick. Wisk together all
	 ingredients and pour into a mason jar.
	 Make sure lid is on tightly and shake
	 ingredients until fully combined. Store
	 in the refridgerator for 6-8 hours, then
	 ENJOY!

This issue’s recipe is courtesy of Waverly Tamanaha, 
10, who wanted to share a recipe she learned while 
attending Camp Kizuna.

SHARE A FAVORITE 
RECIPE WITH THE 
SGJCC COMMUNITY!

we are looking for 
delicious recipes to share 
with the sgjcc membership. 
please send your recipe 
along with photos to:  
sgjcc5149@gmail.com
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   SGJCC MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION YEAR  	

MEMBERSHIP:	 		  FAMILY			  INDIVIDUAL		      SENIOR

															             
					     	 			   	 	 	 			 
Last Name					     First Name			   DOB	            	 Occupation

					     	 			   	 	 	 			 
Spouse Last Name				    Spouse First Name		  DOB		  Occupation

															             
Home Address (Street | City | State | Zip)						    

							       	 							     
Phone								        Email
															             
MINOR CHILD | CHILDREN (Names | DOB)

															             
Child Name										          DOB

															             
Child Name										          DOB

															             
Child Name										          DOB

															             
Child Name										          DOB

															             
Child Name										          DOB

EMERGENCY CONTACT INFORMATION

					     	 				    	 				  
Emergency Contact Name			   Cell Phone				    Relationship
		   
GROUP AFFILIATION:							     

	 Ikebana - Sogetsu			   Judo - SGJD				    Karate - JKA Los Angeles

	 Nikkei Seniors				    Shodo - Calligraphy			   Where Eagles Soar

SGJCC-related messages and quarterly newsletter will be sent via email. If you would like a hardcopy of the newsletter 
sent via US MAIL, please check the box:		 US MAIL 

MEMBERSHIP DUES PAYABLE TO: SAN GABRIEL JAPANESE COMMUNITY CENTER (SGJCC)
	 FAMILY MEMBERSHIP (includes minor children under 18 | full-time students under 24).......................$60
	 INDIVIDUAL MEMBERSHIP (18 or older).......................................................................................................$50
	 SENIOR NIKKEI MEMBERSHIP (55 and older).....................................................................$50 IND | $75 CPL

					     	 			   	 		  	 CASH
Payment received by Group			   Date received			   Check Number



5019 N ENCINITA AVENUE | TEMPLE CITY | CA | 91780
PO BOX 651 | SAN GABRIEL | CA | 91778-0651
WWW.SGJCC.ORG | 626.286.9850

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED
DATED MATERIAL

SGJCC

MISSION The San Gabriel  Japanese Community Center (SGJCC) is a charitable non-
profit organization founded in 1923, that provides educational, social and 

recreational opportunities to people of all ages and backgrounds, while sharing Japanese culture 
through the legacy of it’s traditional arts and crafts.

UPCOMING EVENTS MUSEUM DAY | FREE ADMIMISSION
JAPANESE AMERICAN NATIONAL MUSEUM 
SEPTEMBER 21 | SATURDAY | ALL DAY

11TH ANNUAL KOKORO CRAFT BOUTIQUE | FREE ADMISSION
JAPANESE AMERICAN NATIONAL MUSEUM
OCTOBER 6 | SUNDAY

SGJCC SAN GABRIEL JAPANESE COMMUNITY CENTER
FAITH | IKEBANA | JUDO | KARATE | SENIORS | SHODO


